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FFUUNNDDIINNGG  RREECCEEIIVVEEDD!!
We have been notified by the Canadian Institutes
of Health Research (CIHR) that the Twin Birth
Study has been approved, with a very high rating
of 4.49. Our thanks to everyone who helped so
much by showing such enthusiasm for the project
and providing letters of support.

There is now lots of work to be done here at the Data Coordinating
Centre and we will keep you informed of our progress. At the
moment, it is our goal to open the trial for recruitment later this
year.

We hope to send you a final version of the protocol
within the next couple of months so that you can
begin the process of local REB/IRB approval.

 Once again, our thanks to everyone and …


